rver
SAN JOSE

CAPITAL OF SILICON VALLEY

April 16, 2013

Subject: Final Notice of Intended Award for Request for Qualifications
(RFQ) 2-2-13 Digester and Gas Line Rehabilitation Services

The City has concluded its evaluation of the Digester and Gas Line Rehabilitation
Services RFQ and intends to award the resulting contract to Brown and Caldwell. The
City received one proposal and the consultant met the required qualifications.

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of San José.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

e

Andrew Hitchcock
~ Senior Analyst, Environmental Services

cc: Kerrie Romanow
Director, Environmental Services



